Public Masses with Moderate Limits on Public Gatherings and Moderate Social Distancing beginning the weekend of June 13-14. Guidelines for the return to these public Masses are listed below, and also available on the website.  We are happy to welcome you back to the celebration of the Mass in this limited way. 
General Guidelines
[bookmark: _GoBack]-The dispensation from the Sunday Obligation remains during Phase II (beginning of masses). The faithful should use their best judgement as to whether or not to attend. Those 65 or above and those with compromised immunity are at an increased risk.
 
-Those who are showing symptoms of illness, cough, fever, even if not COVID related, should remain at home. 
 
-Masks are encouraged for all those attending. All ushers assisting should wear a mask and abide by social distancing guidelines. Masks will be available if you don’t have one. Temperatures will be checked.
 
-Restricted attendance 25% of church capacity. Pews will be marked to ensure proper social distance.
 
-Empty Holy Water Fonts. No missalettes.
 
-No offertory procession (bringing up the gifts).
 
-Individuals should not linger or socialize in the parking lot and should go immediately to their vehicles
 
-Bulletins will be available after mass only
 

